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May 17, 1996

Mr. John Helberg, P.E.
Gerken Paving, Inc.
P.O. Box 607
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re: Snyder-Wesche Funeral Home
Parking Lot Improvements

Dear Mr. Helberg:

As per our telephone conversation of May 15, 1996, please
lower the proposed ten (10) inch storm sewer to provide a
minimum of 4'-0" of cover, relocate the catch basin to the west
to reduce the slope of the asphalt and limit the placement of the
stone base to no nearer than 20'-0" from the easterly
right-of-way of Scott Street. With these revisions, your plan is
hereby approved.

The remaining issues stated in my correspondence of May 1,
1996 will need to be addressed by the Board of Zoning Appeals
and Planning Commission at a later date prior to the installation
of the proposed fencing and parking stalls.

If you should have any questions, please call me.

Yours truly,

e P

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer

ACH:rd
cc: Mr. Richard Borris
Mr. Brent Damman, Building/Zoning Inspector

Mr. Sonny Helberg, Construction Inspector
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